
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 5, 2017 4:43:01 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:42 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Christine Porteous

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I'm writing as a mom of 4 and low income. Hydro rates are already crazy and even having oesp helping
to reduce the cost of are hydro bills we still struggle to make sure we have the money for are bill. This
is getting out of hand and people are having hard times with the crazy rates hydro is charging.
Please make a stop to all these increases to hydro.

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



